
 
 
  

  
 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  

Melbourne, 1 April 2022 
Australia – Victoria 

No. 119 – 2022 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
Beaumaris 
Ricketts Point Navigation Piles Repaired 
 
Date: Immediate 
 
Previous Notice: 337(T)-21 is referred and cancelled 
 
Details: Mariners are advised that the damage to several starboard and south cardinal 

marker piles on the boundary of Ricketts point Marine Sanctuary has been 
repaired. 

 
 The repaired piles are in the following locations: 
   

Description Locations Repairs made to: 

starboard mark - 
northern-most pile 

37° 59'14"S, 145° 01'02"E Bent top mark 

starboard mark - 
southern-most pile 

37° 59'52"S, 145° 01'46"E Missing day shape and 5 
knot sign damaged 

south cardinal mark - 
south-west corner pile 

37° 59'57"S, 145° 02'03"E Missing 2 lower triangles 
on the day shape 

South cardinal mark – 
south east corner 
(Table Rock) pile 

37° 59'52"S, 145° 02'18"E Top mark bent and 
missing 1 lower triangle 

 
               
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, 155 
 
Further Notice: No further notice will be issued 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963.  
 
 
David Ritman 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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